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Good morning, David.

I have reached out to our attorney and the requested modification to the indemnification
provision cannot be approved.

Regards,

Marcia Haines, FCCM, CPM
Local Programs Coordinator
Office of Program Management
Florida Department of Transportation
11201 N McKinley Drive
Tampa, Florida 33612
Office Hours: Tuesday-Friday 6:30A – 5:00P

813-975-6134 marcia.haines@dot.state.fl.us

Chat with me on Teams!

Please consider the environment before printing this email.

From: Fechter, David D <ddfechter@pinellas.gov> 
Sent: Monday, October 21, 2024 3:45 PM
To: Haines, Marcia <Marcia.Haines@dot.state.fl.us>
Cc: Clark, Sara <Sara.Clark@dot.state.fl.us>; Johnson, Meghan R <mrjohnson@pinellas.gov>;
Carpenter, John A <jcarpent@pinellas.gov>; Meador, Robert C <rmeador@pinellas.gov>
Subject: Indemnification - FPN 443412 1 44 01

EXTERNAL SENDER: Use caution with links and attachments.



Marcia – Please see Paragraph 14 B of the attached.  The County does not Indemnify per Resolution
06-70 (see attached) and is requesting the language be removed stating such from the subject
agreement. Please advise if the FDOT Attorney will remove and provide me a revised Agreement, or
kindly provide me an email stating FDOT will not remove. Thanks.

Dave

David D. Fechter, AICP, CPPB
Senior Department Administrative Manager
Customer & Technical Services - Contracts
Pinellas County Government
22211 US Highway 19N., Bldg. 1
Clearwater, FL 33756

ddfechter@pinellas.gov
Office (727) 464-3019

All government correspondence is subjected to public records law.


